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Our temperatures tonight are predicted to be in the low to mid 30's with a wind chill in the 20s. 

Winds are expected to be 9 mph and higher all night so there is very little you can do for frost 

protection. However, keep in mind that plants don't feel wind chill - only we do (and our pets). 

With stone fruit in bloom, apples at tight cluster to pink, and pears at white bud, critical 

temperatures range from 25-28 degrees F. So we'll hope temperatures remain in the 30s even in 

low pockets. 
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